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ADVISORY BOARD ON RADIOLOGICAL TECHNOLOGY
MINUTES

June 6, 2007

The Advisory Board on Radiological Technology met on Wednesday, June 6, 2007, at 12:30 p.m.
at the Department of Health Professions. Elizabeth Meixner, RT, Chair, called the meeting to
order. A quorum was declared.

MEMBERS PRESENT: Elizabeth Meixner, RT, Chair
Mary Loritsch, RT, Vice Chair
Roberta Heffernan, RT,
Robert Goldschmidt, M.D
LaChele Gray

STAFF PRESENT: Ola Powers, Deputy Executive Director, Licensing
Elaine Yeatts, DHP Senior Policy Analyst
Colanthia Morton Opher, Operations Manager
Eusebia L. Joyner, Recording Secretary

CALL TO ORDER

Ms. Meixner called the meeting to order.

ROLL CALL

Roll was called and quorum declared.

Let it be noted for the record that Ms. Meixner announced the Emergency Evacuation
Instructions prior to the meeting.

APPROVAL OF MINUTES DATED FEBRUARY 7, 2007

Dr. Goldschmidt moved to approve the minutes dated February 7, 2007. The motion was
seconded and carried.

ADOPTION OF AGENDA
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Ms. Heffernan moved to adopt the agenda. The motion was seconded and carried.

PUBLIC COMMENTS ON AGENDA ITEMS

There were no public comments. 
 

NEW BUSINESS

1. Update on CME Audit

Ms. Powers indicated that a draft advisory letter was developed by Dr. Harp and submitted
for approval. He is also working on the blanket letter. The Board asked that the blanket
letter be mailed as soon as possible.

2. Periodic Review of Current Regulations

The board members reviewed the current regulations for Radiologic Technologist and
Limited Radiologic Technologists. It was suggested that the regulations be re-formatted and
re-arranged for clarity and continuity. Ms. Yeatts will prepare a Pre Noira for Periodic
Review of Regulations for presentation to the full Board in June.

Ms. Meixner distributed copies of the Care Bill for 2007-Consistency, Accuracy,
Responsibility and Excellence in Medical Imaging and Radiation Therapy.

3. Summary of 2007 General Assembly Actions

Ms. Yeatts presented and explained the new legislation affecting the Department of Health
Professions, the Board of Medicine and the Advisory Board on Radiologic Technology.

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Ms. Morton announced the Department of Health Professions move to a new location in August.

NEXT SCHEDULED MEETING

October 3, 2007. 
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ADJOURNMENT

Ms. Heffernan moved to adjourn the meeting of the Advisory board. The motion was seconded
and carried.

__________________________________
Elizabeth L. Meixner, R.T., Chair

___________________________________

William L. Harp, M.D., Executive Director

__________________________________
Eusebia L. Joyner, Recording Secretary


